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Extract from the Safety Investigation Report of the Aircraft Incident B 757-200, 

G-OOBA 

Safety Recommendation Nº- 001-IIA-2018 

 

As a result of the investigation, taking into account the chance of such an incident being 

repeated during the rainy season, it is recommended that operator TUI Airways Limited 

should promote the crew´s adherence to protect the static and pitot probes after landing 

and while the aircraft remains on the ground; 

 

Entidade Recomendada 

TUI Airways Limited  

 

Estado de Implementação 

Ongoing 

 


